

Families Around the World



Extensive reading: Family



My name is Tanya and I'm from Ukraine. I live with my parents, my two brothers and my grandparents. We live on a farm in the country. My mum, dad and grandpa work on the farm every day. My grandma looks after the house. I get up early every day. I usually eat bread or pastries for breakfast. Then I walk to school with my brothers. We have lessons from eight o'clock until three o'clock. We always go home for lunch. My grandma usually makes soup and a dish with meat and potatoes. After lunch, I do my homework and I help my grandma. We cook dinner for the family. I love cooking! I go to bed at nine o'clock, but I usually read a book before I go to sleep.

Part 1



1



Ukraine

2



parents

3



grandparents

4



breakfast

5



farm

6



pastries

7



bread

8



lunch

9



a dish

10



look after

11



get up

12



do homework

13



walk to school

14



make soup

15



go to bed

Part 2.1



Extensive reading: Family

Families Around the World

I. Read and choose the definition.

- | | | |
|-----------------|--------------------------|---|
| 1. Go to bed | ☐ | a) To take care of someone or something. |
| 2. Look after | ☐ | b) The parents of your mother or father. |
| 3. Grandparents | ☐ | c) The first meal of the day in the morning. |
| 4. Breakfast. | ☐ | d) A place where people keep animals and grow plants. |
| 5. Farm | ☐ | e) To leave your bed in the morning. |
| 6. Bread | ☐ | f) To lie down in your bed to sleep at night. |
| 7. Make soup | ☐ | g) A food made from flour, water, and usually baked. |
| 8. Get up | ☐ | h) To cook a hot liquid food with water, meat, or vegetables. |

II. Read and answer the questions.

My name is Tanya and I'm from Ukraine. I live with my parents, my two brothers and my grandparents. We live on a farm in the country. My mum, dad and grandpa work on the farm every day. My grandma looks after the house.

1. Where is Tanya from?

- a. Russia
- b. Ukraine
- c. Poland
- d. Germany

2. Who does Tanya live with?

- a. Only her parents
- b. Only her grandma
- b. Her friends
- c. Her parents, brothers, and grandparents

3. What does Tanya's mum, dad, and grandpa do?

- a. Work in the city
- b. Work on the farm
- c. Stay at home
- d. Teach at school

4. Who looks after the house?

- a. Tanya's mother
- b. Tanya's grandma
- c. Tanya's brother
- d. Tanya's father.

5. Tanya has 2 brothers.

True ☐ False ☐

6. There are 4 people in her family.

True ☐ False ☐

7. Tanya's family live in the city

True ☐ False ☐

8. Her mum, dad and grandpa work on the farm every day.

True ☐ False ☐



5. How many people are there in Tanya's family? Who are they?

.....

6. Where do Tanya's mum, dad, and grandpa work?

.....

II. Read and answer the questions.

I get up early every day. I usually eat bread or pastries for breakfast. Then I walk to school with my brothers. We have lessons from eight o'clock until three o'clock. We always go home for lunch. My grandma usually makes soup and a dish with meat and potatoes.

After lunch, I do my homework and I help my grandma. We cook dinner for the family. I love cooking! I go to bed at nine o'clock, but usually read a book before I go to sleep.

1. What does Tanya usually eat for breakfast?

- a. Rice
- b. Bread or pastries
- c. Soup
- d. Meat

2. What time do Tanya's lessons finish?

- a. 2 o'clock
- b. 4 o'clock
- c. 3 o'clock
- d. 5 o'clock

3. Who usually makes lunch for Tanya?

- a. Her father
- b. Her grandma
- c. Her teacher
- d. Her mother

4. What does Tanya like to do?

- a. Reading
- b. Cooking
- c. Swimming
- d. Running

5. Tanya goes to school by bus.

True ☐ False ☐

6. Tanya goes to bed at 9 o'clock.

True ☐ False ☐

7. She usually eat soup for breakfast.

True ☐ False ☐

8. She loves cooking.

True ☐ False ☐



Listen 2.2

PLAY

PLAY

PLAY

I'm Hassan and I live in Cairo, Egypt. I live in an apartment with my parents and my sister. My grandparents and my aunt, uncle and cousins also live in apartments in the same building. I see them every day. My mum wakes me up every morning. I have breakfast with my family. I usually eat bread with cheese or an egg and I drink some juice. Then I catch the bus to school. I play with my friends before lessons start. We finish school at lunchtime. After school, I go home and I have lunch with my family. Then I watch TV for an hour. I do my homework and I sometimes help my dad with the shopping. My sister helps my mum to clean the house and wash the clothes. In the evening, I have dinner with my family. Then I play computer games. I go to bed at ten o'clock. I'm always tired after my busy day.



1



apartment

2



wake up

3



an hour

4



wash the clothes

5



play computer game

6



clean

7



catch a bus

8



Egypt

9



building

10



tired

A. Look and read. Choose the correct words and write them on the lines.

Example :

To stop sleeping and open your eyes.

wake up

Part 2.2

I. Read and choose the definition.

- | | |
|-----------------------------|---|
| 1) Apartment | a. A place with walls and a roof, like a house or school. |
| 2) Wake up..... | b. To stop sleeping and open your eyes. |
| 3) An hour | c. To make a place or thing not dirty. |
| 4) Wash the clothes..... | d. A country in Africa with pyramids. |
| 5) Play computer game | e. 60 minutes of time. |
| 6) Clean | f. To clean dirty clothes with water and soap. |
| 7) Catch a bus..... | g. To get on a bus and ride it. |
| 8) Egypt..... | h. A place where people live, usually in a tall building. |
| 9) Building..... | i. To use a computer for fun by playing games. |
| 10) Tired..... | j. When you want to rest or sleep because you used a lot of energy. |

II. Read and answer the questions.

I'm Hassan and I live in Cairo, Egypt. I live in an apartment with my parents and my sister. My grandparents and my aunt, uncle and cousins also live in apartments in the same building. I see them every day.

1. Where does Hassan live?

- a) Paris
- b) Cairo
- c) London
- d) Rome

3. Who else lives in the same building?

- a) Cousins and relatives
- b) Only friends
- c) Teachers
- d) No one

2. Who does Hassan live with?

- a) His grandparents
- b) His friends
- c) His parents and sister
- d) His teacher

4. How often does Hassan see his grandparents?

- a) Once a week
- b) Every day
- c) Only on Sunday
- d) Never.

5. Hassan lives in Cairo, Egypt.

True ☐ False ☐

6. Hassan's family lives in a house, not an apartment.

True ☐ False ☐

**II. Read and answer the questions.**

My mum wakes me up every morning. I have breakfast with my family. I usually eat bread with cheese or an egg and I drink some juice. Then I catch the bus to school. I play with my friends before lessons start. We finish school at lunchtime. After school, I go home and I have lunch with my family.

1. Who wakes Hassan up in the morning? 2. What does Hassan eat for breakfast?

- a) His dad
- b) His mum
- c) His sister
- d) His friend

- a) Bread with cheese or egg
- b) Rice and chicken
- c) Pizza
- d) Fish

3. How does Hassan go to school?

- a) By car
- b) By bike
- c) By bus
- d) On foot

4. When does school finish?

- a) At lunchtime
- b) In the evening
- c) In the morning
- d) At night

5. Hassan drinks juice at breakfastTrue ☐False ☐**6. Hassan finishes school in the evening.**True ☐False ☐**III. Read and answer the questions.**

Then I watch TV for an hour. I do my homework and I sometimes help my dad with the shopping. My sister helps my mum to clean the house and wash the clothes. In the evening, I have dinner with my family. Then I play computer games. I go to bed at ten o'clock. I'm always tired after my busy day.

1. How long does Hassan watch TV?

- a) 2 hours
- b) 30 minutes
- c) 1 hour
- d) 3 hours

2. What homework does Hassan do?

- a) Science
- b) Not mentioned
- c) English only
- d) Math only

3. Who helps clean the house and wash the clothes?

- a) Hassan's mum
- b) Hassan's dad
- c) Hassan's sister
- d) Hassan

4. What time does Hassan go to bed?

- a) 9 o'clock
- b) 10 o'clock
- c) 11 o'clock
- d) Midnight .